
 
 

January 10, 2017          

NRC:17:002 

 

Mr. Paul Krohn  

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Deputy Director, Division of Construction Inspection and Operational Programs 

Office of New Reactors  

11555 Rockville Pike 

Rockville, MD 20852 

 

NRC Request for Information on AREVA Creusot Forge Forgings in U.S. Components and Carbon 

Segregation Issues  

 

Ref. 1: Letter, Mr. Gary Peters (AREVA NP Inc.) to Ms. Kerri Kavanagh (NRC), “NRC Request for 

Information on AREVA Creusot Forge Forgings in U.S. Components and Carbon Segregation 

Issues,” NRC:16:035, December 15, 2016. 

 

Ref. 2: Letter, Mr. Gary Peters (AREVA NP Inc.) to Mr. Paul Krohn (NRC), “NRC Request for 

Information on AREVA Creusot Forge Forgings in U.S. Components and Carbon Segregation 

Issues,” NRC:17:001, January 9, 2017. 

 

In Reference 1, AREVA NP Inc. (AREVA) provided an Attachment A which listed U.S. nuclear power plants 

that contain components fabricated with forgings that were ordered from Creusot Forge (CF).   A 

clarification to this letter was provided in Reference 2.  In addition to the information provided in 

Reference 2, AREVA confirms that the names of the U.S. plants provided in Attachment A with Creusot 

Forge components and the component names remain valid.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact Victor Montalbano by telephone at (434) 832-3368 or by email 

at Victor.Montalbano@areva.com.  You may also contact me by telephone at (434) 832-3945, or by e-

mail at Gary.Peters@areva.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Gary Peters, Director 

Licensing & Regulatory Affairs     

AREVA NP Inc. 

 

cc: J. G.  Rowley 

            Project 728 

  

 


